“WHERE QUALITY
Is A LIFESTYLE"

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT
140 STONEWALL AVERNL E WEST, STk 204
FAYETTEVILLE, GECRGIA 30214

Frione: 770-305-5420

WWAVLAVELEeCOURTYVEA {0V

March 23, 2017
Subject: IFB #1206-B: Lee’s Mill Culvert Replacement — Addendum #3

Gentlemen/Ladies:

Included herein is additional information and clarification for the above referenced
invitation for bids. Please consider all of this information when preparing your bid.

Could you provide more detail on the type of guardrail and end treatment
required? “The guardrails for the project shall be a “W” Beam Type and have a
Type 12B terminal for the approach and Type 1 anchor for the trailing end in each
travel direction. Contractor shall refer to GDOT details numbers 4380 for “W”
beam type, 4383 for the Type 1 anchor, and 4384 for the Type 12B terminal for
additional information.”

Received by Company

Note: If this addendum is not returned to the Fayette County Purchasing Department or if it
1s returned not signed, all responders shall still be responsible for the requirements of this
addendum and the specifications or changes herein.

The opening date for this invitation for bids has not changed. The opening date is: 3:00
p-m., Wednesday, March 29, 2017. Bids must be received in the Purchasing Department
at the address above in Suite 204 on or before the opening date and time.

If you have already submitted a bid, it will be opened and read on the opening date. If you
would not like your bid opened or should you desire to submit a new bid, you must notify
Trina Barwicks, Contract Administrator in writing by email: tbarwicks(@fayettecountyga.gov
or fax to (770) 719-55135, your desire to not have your bid opened.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sineerely,
e

Te::l Lz Burgéss
Director of Purchasing



